
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: February 21, 2024 
 
Re: Recommendation – AMR 
 
 
Recommend Board approval of the Auditor’s Management Report on Administrative 
Findings/Financial Compliance & Performance for the Year Ended June 30, 2023. 
 
 


